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Public Comment
Draft IGP
Deadline: 4/29/11 by 12 noon

Re: NPDES Industrial General Permit 3/29/11 hearing

From: Bob Reeder <bob@reedersutherland.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov=>

Date: Thursday, March 17, 2011 4:18 PM

Subject: Re: NPDES Industrial General Permit 3/29/11 hearing

Is the state bureaucracy still unaware that the ever-increasing regulatory burden on California businesses are
killing businesses & jobs in our state?

Is the state bureaucracy that out of touch with reality?

You cannot continue increasing regulations without causing severe negative economic impacts to California—
both to citizens, businesses, state & local governments! '

~ So please:

1. Do an economic impact analysis which | believe is required by CEQA.

2. Actually seriously try to consider the economic impacts and unintended consequences of any new
regulations. . ' ' '

3. Use common sense {unfortunately facking in most governmental actions) and weigh the “penefits” of
the regulation vs. the “costs” to businesses, CONSUMETS, and taxpayers. Please keep in mind that ALL
costs passed on to businesses WILL be passed on to cONSUMErs.

Thank you,

Bob Reeder

5625 Red Valley Rd

lone, CA 95640

209-274-4889

file://C:\Documents and Settings\staff\L.ocal Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\4D82343ASecDo...  3/17/2011 |




